
r<iarch 14, 1961 

PERSONAL 

Dr. Max R. Zelle 
Division of Biology and Medicine 
The United States Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Dear Dr. Zelle: 

Enclosed I am sending you a memorandum in two 

copies which relates to the conversation that I recently 

had with you in Washington. 

I find that I cannot go to the Gatlinburg meet-

ing because, at the time of that meeting, I am suppossed 

to attend the Centennial celebration of M.I,T. in Cam-

bridge. I expect to be back in Washington, at the Hotel 

Dupont Plaza, shortly thereafter, and perhaps we could 

continue our conversation upon your return from Gatlinburg. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Leo Szilard 



March 14, 1961 

Dr. Douglas Grahn 
c/o Dr. !4ax R. Zelle 
Division of Biology and Medicine 
The United States Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington 25, D. C. 

Dear Dr. Grahn: 

Enclosed is a copy of a memorandum relating 

to a project which I have discussed with Dr. Zelle. I 

understand from Dr. Zelle that the subject matter might 

interest you. I am staying, for the next few weeks, in 

Washington at the Hotel Dupont Plaza~ and if you feel 

like discussing this and related matters, I should be 

glad if you would call me on the telephone and we could 

arrange to meet some time at your convenience. 

With best wishes, 

Very sincerely, 

Leo Szilard 
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argonne JRational '1LaboratOl], 
OPERA TE D BY TH E U NI V E RS ITY O F C HIC A GO 

T ELEGRAM WUX LB ARGONNE, ILL 

Dr. Leo Szilard 
c/o Dr. Martin Kaplan 
World Health Organization 
Palais des Nations 
Geneva, Switzerland 

Dear Doctor Szilard: 

9700 SOUTH CASS AVENUE 

ARGONNE , ILLINOI S 

CLEARWATER 7·7711 

August 28, 1963 

TELETY P E T WX ARGONN E, I L L 312 · 257 · 240 9 

I remember well our conversation of a couple of years ago concerning 
the possibility of testing for sex-linked lethal induction in mice. The 
mouse geneticist whom I mentioned is Dr. Douglas Grahn. You will note 
from the letterhead that I have left the Commission and presently am the 
Director of the Division of Biological and Medical Research here at Argonne. 
Dr. Grahn is also here in thi s Division and is serving as an Associate 
Director of the Division. 

We are seriously contemplating a pilot experiment on the i nduction 
by radiation of sex-linked lethal mutations in mice. This will be under 
Dr. Grahn's supervision and we hope to initiate the experiments in a few 
months. I am turning your letter over to Dr. Grahn who is, unfortunately, 
away from the Laboratory this week and cannot reply until his return. I, 
myself, will be absent from the Laboratory for a month beginning next week; 
hence, Dr. Grahn and I will not have an opportunity to discuss the matter 
until the end of September. 

Unfortunately, I do not have a copy of the manuscript you gave us two 
years ago. It is possible that Dr. Grahn does have a copy of the manuscript 
but it is more likely that a copy is in the files of the Division of Biology 
and Medicine at AEC Headquarters in Washington, D. C. I shall ask Dr. Grahn 
to contact the Washington Headquarters to see if he can find the copy in 
case he does not have it in his own files. 

Dr. Grahn will supply you the details of our current plans for the sex­
linked lethal mutation experiment. 

With best wishes, 

MRZ:nw 
cc: Dr. Douglas Grahn 

M. R. Zelle, Director 
Division of Biological 
and Medical Research 
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